
 

 

 

 

 

7th July 2014 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Work Experience and Ice Skating Trip – Monday the 14th to Thursday 17th July  

For students who have not been able to secure a work experience placement, the school has developed a 
carousel of career related activities including off site visits. Students will have a personalised programme 
including one University trip and one Vocational training trip. Career workshops by Barclays’ will be 
run in school with all students attending. 

On the 17th July 2014 it is proposed that we take students to the Ice Skating centre on Leabridge Road. 
Students will be expected to pay the £6.60 entry fee and will have a picnic in the park to celebrate the end 
of term. Students who do not want to go ice skating can relax in the park under the supervision of staff 
joining the trip slightly later in the day for the picnic. 

We are delighted to have secured an extensive number of offsite opportunities to enrich students’ 
knowledge about careers and future opportunities.  Cardinal Pole Roman Catholic School asks for 
permission to take your child off site throughout the week to benefit their choices. Please complete the 
form below and return no later than the 9th of July.  

Please see the overview of the programme provided overleaf. If you have any concerns please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

You may have heard that the 10th July 2014 is a proposed strike day.  As this is an alternative 
programme, although it is possible that the school will be closed to some students, the activities planned 
for Year 10 will continue. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr O’Donoghue  

Head of Learning 
              

Permission Slip 
Year 10 -WEX and Ice skating trip – Monday the 14th to Thursday the 17th  

 
I, the parent/carer of      in form    , give permission for my child 
to attend the WEX and Ice Skating trips 
 
Name (please print):      Signed:     
 
Date:        


